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Eide, David (CI-StPaul)

From: Eide, David (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2022 2:13 PM
To: daniel.scollan@state.mn.us
Cc: Hogg, Andrew (CI-StPaul); Anderson, Tia (CI-StPaul); Diatta, YaYa (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Appeal Application for property in the River Corridor Overlay District - Pigs Eye Lake
Attachments: Pigs Eye Lake Appeal District 1 ENS Packet 7.8.2022.pdf

Dan, 
 
This is a notification to the Department of Natural Resources that our office has received an appeal application 
(attached) for a project in Pigs Eye Lake within the River Corridor Overlay District. Please contact me if you have any 
further questions or concerns. (Perhaps you’d like to submit a formal statement regarding this appeal application that 
we could provide to the Board of Zoning Appeals.) This case is scheduled for August 8th. 
 
Regards, 
 
David Eide  
Zoning Inspector 
Pronouns: he/him 
Department of Safety and Inspections 
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220  
Saint Paul, MN 55101 
P: 651-266-9088 
david.eide@stpaul.gov 
www.StPaul.gov  

 

 


